As at close of business Friday 9th  August 2019 the AFA had received  one  Motion from members for submission to the 2019 AGM for show of hands voting on the night. The Motion is shown below in order to allow members to have maximum time to consider the proposal.


Motions Submitted to 2019 AFA AGM.

MOTION. (submitted by member Jenni Redmond)
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the event of a last minute cancellation of a competition ( within 24 hours of the event start time) that a uniformed method of notification be  adopted, namely  that A TEXT message be sent to nominated team captains.


Reason for this is:

Recently a few comps have been rained out and last minute decisions are being made whilst competitors are sometimes still driving to the event , some interstate or long distances for example. 

While most of us have Facebook, emails  mobile phones etc.. ... and hence we don’t always know where the notification is coming from,  it is impossible to be constantly checking Facebook pages to see if any updates are posted , and as we know it’s illegal to be checking our phones whilst driving, if an audible sound for example on a raining morning at 6am whilst driving is heard , chances are it’s a text message  from comp organisers and a suitable place to pull over to check incoming messages. Can be done safely.


